




























 


 
 
 
       
             
Maine Medical Center           June 19, 2017 
22 Bramhall St  
Portland Me 04102 
 


Dear Sir/Madam: 


On behalf of LQ Management LLC we would like to notify you that the 1-story 2,400 square-foot garage-style 
building at 340 Park Avenue will be demolished as part of general site upgrade work at the property.  This 
area will be converted to landscaping.  We are notifying you in accordance with the City of Portland’s 
demolition permit application procedure.    
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 775 – 2655.  
 
Sincerely, 
       
 
 
Mark Arienti, P.E.  
Senior Environmental Engineer 
Acorn Engineering, Inc 
 































 


 
 
 
 
            June 19, 2017 
Black Gary W  
15 Cherry St 
Portland Me 04101 


Dear Mr. Black: 


On behalf of LQ Management LLC we would like to notify you that the 1-story 2,400 square-foot garage-style 
building at 340 Park Avenue will be demolished as part of general site upgrade work at the property.  This 
area will be converted to landscaping.  We are notifying you in accordance with the City of Portland’s 
demolition permit application procedure.    
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 775 – 2655.  
 
Sincerely, 
       
 
 
Mark Arienti, P.E.  
Senior Environmental Engineer 
Acorn Engineering, Inc 
 































 


 
 
 
 
 
 
            6/19/17 
Morgan Wilma L  
11 Cherry St  
Portland Me 04102 


Dear Ms Morgan: 


On behalf of LQ Management LLC we would like to notify you that the 1-story 2,400 square-foot garage-style 
building at 340 Park Avenue will be demolished as part of general site upgrade work at the property.  This 
area will be converted to landscaping.  We are notifying you in accordance with the City of Portland’s 
demolition permit application procedure.    
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 775 – 2655.  
 
Sincerely, 
       
 
 
Mark Arienti, P.E.  
Senior Environmental Engineer 
Acorn Engineering, Inc 
 































 


 
 
 
 
           June 19, 2017 
Andraus L Komi           
1 B Royal Grant Way  
Westbrook Me 04092 


Dear Mr. Komi: 


On behalf of LQ Management LLC we would like to notify you that the 1-story 2,400 square-foot garage-style 
building at 340 Park Avenue will be demolished as part of general site upgrade work at the property.  This 
area will be converted to landscaping.  We are notifying you in accordance with the City of Portland’s 
demolition permit application procedure.    
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me or the office at 775 – 2655.  
 
Sincerely, 
       
 
 
Mark Arienti, P.E.  
Senior Environmental Engineer 
Acorn Engineering, Inc. 


